
 

From: Heidi Ullrich  
Date: Friday, 1 December 2023 at 00:47 
To: Giovanni Seppia  
Cc: Jonathan Zuck, ICANN At-Large Staff, Alice Jansen, Alperen Eken  
Subject: ALAC Approval of the Retirement of Non-Policy Recommendations 
 
Dear Giovanni,  
  
On behalf of Jonathan Zuck, ALAC Chair, this is to inform you that following consultation with the At-
Large Operations, Finance, and Budget Working Group, the ALAC confirms that it approves of 

the Retirement of Non-Policy Recommendations as proposed.  

  

Please let us know should you have any questions. 

  

Kind regards, 

Heidi 
 
Heidi Ullrich 
VP, Policy Development & At-Large Relations 

 
 


